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Comment 
I am a retired state of Louisiana retiree with 40 years of service. I have had Blue Cross Blue Shield as my 
health provider regularly throughout my career. Additionally, I have had Blue Cross Blue Shield as my 
provider consistently by the last 10 years I have been very pleased with the services that they have offered 
and the coverage I have gotten through the state of Louisiana office of Group Benefits. Even though 
Governor Bobby Jindal who dismantled OGB, and his sidekicks, Christie Nichols and Liz Merrill, who I 
know is now the attorney general, tried to slip some details over us at a Committee hearing, all in all, the 
excisting staff have done their very best to keep the active State employees and the state retirees in mind 
when making decisions affecting our health care options and its cost. Wish I could say the same about the 
former Division of Administration. I STRONGLY RECOMMEND that you Mr Commissioner of Insurance, 
VOTE TO DENY THE SALE OF BCBS TO ELEVANCE HEALTH. I believe it to be in the best interest of all 
current BCBS policyholder, including state employees and retirees. Thank you for your consideration. 
 


